
May 13, 1958

Union Board Meeting #5

The meeting was called to order in the Colonial Tea Room at
6:00 p.m. The minutes were read and approved.

Mr. Jordan spoke to the Board about the general) plans for the
new building. He went into great detail as far as what the
facilities in the new area would be.

Under New Business it was announced that The Freshmen Frolic
would be given by the "Y" on Saturday night, September 13th.
The Union will not have a part in it this year. The Board's
"First Fling" *111 take place on Friday, September 12th.

Mike reminded the 'Board that they must take action of some kind
regarding backing the new magazine "Eclectic" financially. He
reminded the Board that it would be an initial cost to us of
$4,000 with a $2,000 loss. Dr. Lusk pointed out that they 2_!
should have a definite staff to get magazine off the ground.
After discussion the Board voted that they would not support
the magazine.

Mike suggested that students using Union shuffleboard and ping-
pong facilities should leave a deposit of 4.50 instead of their
I.. cards. This was put into the form of a motion and pas-
sed on by the Board.

Jim Lyons proposed a X400 addition in the form of a modified
shuffleboard game called "bank shot," Students would be charg-
ed $.30 an hour for its use. It will bring income if Board
buys it but not if the business division purchases it. The
Board voted for the purchase of this equipment.

Mike informed the Board that they were to circulate on the
second floor of the Union during their office hour sign up
time. He also asked them to continue changing Union program
as they saw fit.

Next Tuesday another tour of the building will be held. Those
who did not attend this week's should go to this one.

Jerry Kabelin announced the following selections: John Mac-
Lennan wil be General Chahiman of the Card Section. For Cheer-
4eader Selection, Ann Garrish will be General Chairman, Nancy
Davis will be in charge of Publicity, Dotty Johantgen will
handle Arrangements, Tom Purves will have charge of Judges and
Acknowledgements will be made by Helen Einhorn.

Dee Benko announced that Sue Hoover has been appointed as Sec-
retary of the Bachelor of the Year Steering Committee.



Judy Hinds distributed the budget for Fall Carnival. Jim
will mail the Board copies of last year's expenditures.

Jerry Pollock announced that a quartette from a sorority would
like to advertise Union functions along with the Hi-Steppers.
Judy Hinds will guide Mary Sue Martin and her group with this
new project.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at
7:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Benko, Secretary

Mike Mss, President


